
 

  

      

Dear Parents, guardians and students, 

As we approach the end of term, I wanted to take this opportunity to update you on 
some important upcoming events. 

Term III Exams for AY 2023-24 

Please note that exams for all year levels will begin next week on 19 June. We 
encourage students to get a good night's sleep and arrive at school well-rested for 
their exams. A detailed exam schedule has been sent to all students through their class 
teachers.  

Our Year 11 students have just finished their school leaving examinations. A gala 
ceremony that includes a graduation has been planned for them. This will be held on 
22 June at Le Meridian, Putrajaya. We wish them all the best as they move on for their 
next level of tertiary education. 

Upcoming Class Trips and other End of Year Activities 

Year 10 Class Trip 

 Following the completion of exams, Year 10 students will embark on their 
much-anticipated class trip to Pulau Kapas! We are confident this will be a 
rewarding and enriching experience for all participants. Further details about 
the trip itinerary and chaperones have already been communicated directly 
to Year 10 parents. 

Year 4 & 5 Beach Clean Up 

 On Friday, June 28th, Year 4 and 5 students will participate in a beach clean-
up activity at Port Dickson. This activity has been pending as is part of their 
Earth Week Activity. This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to learn 
about environmental responsibility and contribute to a cleaner environment. 
Geography teachers have discussed the importance of responsible waste 
disposal with their children in preparation for this event. Permission slips and 
additional information for the beach clean-up will be sent home with 
students shortly. 

  

  

  



 

 

 

Interhouse Games  

The interhouse games for football and volleyball Div, A to C will be held after the 
Term III exams. We rescheduled this to after exams as we noticed many students 
had trouble arranging transport after school.  

Annual Prize Giving Day and PTM 

Mark your calendars, please! Our Annual Prize Giving Day will be held on Friday, July 
5th. This is a special occasion to celebrate the academic achievements of our students. 
The ceremony will be followed by a Parent-Teacher Meeting where you will have the 
opportunity to discuss your child's progress with their teachers and collect their 
transcripts. More details about the schedule and logistics will be communicated closer 
to the date. 

Term I Fee Invoice for AY 2024-25 and Other Matters 

A gentle reminder that invoices for Term I of the next academic year will be sent out 
via email on Wednesday, June 19th. Please keep an eye on your inbox and ensure the 
prompt settlement of fees to avoid any late payment charges. 

In the next couple of weeks, we will be sending out the booklist for the new academic 
year, along with information on how to purchase the required textbooks and 
materials. This will help you ensure your child is well-prepared for the start of the new 
term. A few parents had enquired about the school jackets in the last month. We now 
have fresh stock available. Please contact the admin office for the same. 

A gentle reminder to all parents; we still have spaces available in our lower primary 
classes. Please do spread the word amongst your circle of friends.  

Please be informed that we are in the midst of upgrading our telephone lines, and parents 
may contact us using the following methods for now: 

Phone Line: 03-8912 9839 
Email: admin@tanarata.net  

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to a successful end of term 
and exciting upcoming events. 

 Below are the dates for the activities this term 

      Dates   to   Remember   ! 

   17 June (Mon)                                             Hari Raya Haji (Public Holiday) 
 
   19 Jun (Wed)                                               Term III Exams Starts 
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28 Jun (Fri)                                                   Beach Cleanup Activity 
      
   1-3 July                                                         Inter House Games  

   5 July (Fri)                                                    Annual Prize Giving Day/PTM          

That’s all for now… 

Thank you.  

Barnali Guha   
    

 

 

  

  

 


